Little, Danielle JAG:EX

From: Bieller, Barry JAG:EX

Sent: Friday, May 1, 2015 11:07 AM

To: Yap.MLA, John LASS:EX

Subject: Mandatory responsible use signage
Hi John,

Thanks for meeting with Doug and me yesterday. $.22
As requested, here’s a link to the Alcohol Sense posters which were sent to all licensees. Please click on “Mandatory
Social Responsibility Materials” near the top of the page to reach the posters.

http://www.pssg.gov.bc.ca/lclb/resources/index.htm#7

Regards,

Barry
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